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March 21, 2017 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
Proposal #01: 1058-14-21, Parcel 1  

Wittenberg - Shawano 
Leopolis Road To CTH U  
STH 29   
Shawano County 

 

 
Letting of April 17, 2017 
 
This is Addendum No. 01, which provides for the following: 
 
 

Notice to Contractor: 

Parcel 1 of the above noted project, located at W10620 STH 29, Shawano, WI 54166, recently had a burst 
water line.  Due to the burst water line, there was upwards of 4-feet of water in the basement.  Part of the 
second floor has collapsed to the first floor.  The water in the basement has been pumped out.  The stability 
of the remaining structure is unknown. 

This addendum serves notice that potential bidders on the project have been notified of this situation and 
that they should adjust their bids accordingly.   

This addendum is being sent with the bidding packet and it is important to note that this Addendum #01 is to 
be considered part of the original Highway Work Proposal and all pages must be returned and attached with 
the original document (Highway Work Proposal) when submitting your Bid Proposal/Schedule of Prices.  
Failure to do so will cause your bid to be rejected.  See standard spec 106.2.  

 

The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractor. 

Sincerely, 
 

Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM  

 


